
 
 

 

 

 

May 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Increase in Nursery Fees 

 
In line with our fees policy, I would like to notify you that there will be a slight adjustment to 

our fees from next term. When making our decision to increase fees we are mindful to try 

not to impact too much on your monthly costs but as you will appreciate, we need our 

nurseries to be financially viable.  

 

We are very proud of the quality of education we are able to provide for our youngest 

pupils, ensuring our facilities are used effectively with high quality resources and that our 

staff are well trained and committed to the principles of best quality early years education. 

We believe that high quality nursery education gives our pupils the best start to their 

learning journey and sets them up for success in later life.  

 

Our hourly rate for Nursery is set to increase from 1st September 2024. The increase is 

outlined below and is in line with Somerset EYE funding. 

 

 Current Rate New Rate 

2 year olds £5.46 per hour £7.36 per hour 

3 and 4 year olds £4.70 per hour £5.43 per hour 
 

 

Our Fees Policy is clear that all fees must be paid in advance. If your payments fall into 

arrears, we reserve the right to withdraw your child’s place. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Mrs Carly Ellis 

Head of School 

 


